
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

7th grade parents, don’t forget about required immunizations.  In accordance to state law, 

students must provide documentation of receiving MCV and Tdap vaccines at the start of the 7th 

grade year.  These are required within the first 30 days of school. I have attached information 

about vaccination clinics to the weekly email.   

 

Parents make sure to mark your calendars for our fall literacy and book fair night on October 5th. 

We will send out more details as we get closer to the event. 

 

We will practice our tornado drill procedures on Wednesday of this week.  

 

The girls’ volleyball team and boys’ soccer team will play on Monday at home against 

Northwest Middle and again on Thursday at home against Kiser Middle. Our football team and 

cheerleaders will be in action on Wednesday against Southern. 

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


